Development Policy Manager Services
Warwick District Council

Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

CVv32 5QH

27" June 2012

Dear Sirs,

We moved from Coventry to Leamington Spa some 30 years ago.
We fell in love with the fantastic views from our windows and the tranquillity.
The land that surrounded us was prime green belt and John Higgins was
our neighbour. He was twice mayor of Leamington Spa and also worked for
the council and so we felt doubly protected.

We are now told that extra growth is now being planned and that the
site could be directly in front of our house. | and many others are quite
happy with the size of Leamington Spa and do not want it enlarged. In fact
our houses will have already decreased in value by £10,000.

We are surrounded by wonderful wildlife such as Woodpeckers,
Field Mice and Foxes and do not want it to disappear. The road network is
already inadequate in Northumberland Road and Kenilworth Road.

We would urge you “Please do not continue with this folly”.

Yours faithfully,

* Please acknowledge the receipt of this letter.



